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From: "REINO LAUKKARINEN" <reino.laukkarinen@prh.fi>
To: <Scit.mail@wipo.int>
Date: Wed, Nov 24, 1999 10:00 AM
Subject: Questionnaire related to task no.39

Nov. 24,1999

Mr. K.-P. Wittig
Deputy Director
Inter-Office Information Services Department

Ref.: WIPO Circular C.SCIT 2460 / 03

Re: Unique identification of a patent document (Task No. 39)

Dear Mr. Wittig,

In reply to your questionnaire dated August 19,1999 the Finnish Patent Office notes as follows:

We cannot specify any particular WIPO Standard which needs revision just now, but continuous care 
and application to changing circumstances will be needed.

Reporting Office: National Board of Patents and Registration of Finland
Contact Person: Mr. Reino Laukkarinen
E-mail address: reino.laukkarinen@prh.fi 
Fax: +358 9 69395 233
Telephone: +358 9 69395 474

Sincerely yours,

Reino Laukkarinen
Head of Division


